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Tuesday 15th June 2021 
 

Dear Parent / Carer 

Re: COVID Roadmap 

The Government announcement to postpone moving to step 4 of the national roadmap had been widely 

reported in the press and did not come as a surprise. This means that the current level of school restrictions 

will remain in place and we will not be easing our restrictions from next week as originally planned. It also 

means that our summer term Year 5/6 Open Evening will be postponed and will now take place on Thursday 

30th September. 

There are currently a low number of cases in our school community and we all need to work together to 

ensure this continues. Regular testing is a key strategy in identifying and isolating cases to prevent the spread 

and of the virus and we are all encouraged to complete the twice weekly testing programme and report our 

results online. Regular hand washing and wearing of face coverings in corridors and communal areas are also 

important steps that we can take. Please stress the importance of these measures with your son / daughter. 

Due to the spread of the Delta Covid-19 Variant, Greater Manchester is an Enhanced Response Area. This 

means that wherever possible, people should try to: 

 Meet outside rather than inside  

 Keep 2 metres from people that you do not live with, including family and friends who are not part 

of your household 

 minimise travel in and out of affected areas 

You should also: 

 Get tested twice a week for free and isolate if the test comes back positive 

 Continue to work from home if you can 

 Get vaccinated when you are offered it 

As a school, we are working closely with local Public Health and continue to place the safety of all in our 

community as our highest priority. We will continue to regularly review our risk assessment and I will keep 

you updated of any changes that are necessary. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mr A Bridson 

Headteacher 


